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Reg. #2220

Carla Sullivan

Bay Bulls Bauline Athletic Association
2 Southside Road

P.O. Box 66

Bay Bulls, NL AOA 1CO

E-mail: recreation@bbbaa.ca

Dear Carla Sullivan:

RE: Bay Bulls-Bauline Multi-Use Trail (the Project)

On July 7, 2023, the Bay Bulls-Bauline Multi-Use Trail (the Project) was released from
environmental assessment, subject to conditions. One of the conditions required the Bay
Bulls Bauline Athletic Association (BBBAA) to submit an Environmental Protection Plan
(EPP) for approval by the Wildlife Division of the Department of Fisheries, Forestry and
Agriculture, prior to Project construction.

On September 13, 2023, the BBBAA submitted an EPP for review by the Wildlife Division.
As a result of this review, | am advising you that this plan is acceptable.

The BBBAA must abide by all commitments made in the EPP and in all environmental
assessment submissions. Any significant change to the EPP or to the Project must be
submitted to my department prior to construction to be reviewed for regulatory
requirements, including environmental assessment.

If you have any questions about the environmental assessment process, please contact
Joanne Sweeney, Director of the Environmental Assessment Division, at (709) 729-0673
or email joannesweeney@gov.nl.ca

Sincerely,
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HON. BERNARD DAVIS, MHA
District of Virginia Waters-Pleasantville
Minister
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